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Students of Beacon Hill 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to yourselves as I’m the person responsible for 
Policing in the area where your child goes to school.  
 
As the local Police we have regular contact with local 
businesses and residents. I have recently been made aware 
of several incidents where school aged children have been 
involved in a number of disturbances in Dudley Town Centre. 
 
A number of children from Beacon Hill Academy have been 
either travelling through or hanging around Dudley Town 
Centre and have been victims of crime. 
 
A number of these matters have been reported to the Police.  
 
As the local schools officer I will not stand for this disorderly 
behaviour, local residents are concerned and businesses are 
being terrorised by groups of children that feel that it’s okay to 
act in this way.  
 
Often behaviour of this sort can be seen as a joke but to the 
victim that is on the receiving end it is anything but. 
 
Parents/guardians please can I ask that you speak to your 
children regarding where they are going or hanging about. 
Dudley Police are doing everything they can to ensure that 
the offenders are identified. When this is done we will look at 
taking appropriate action.  
 
Thanks 
 
PC Fegan 
 

 


